OASIS ebXML Registry TC Meeting Minutes, September 5, 2002.

Attendees:

John Bekisz

Software AG, Inc.


Kathryn Breininger
Boeing


Suresh Damodaran
Sterling Commerce


Fred Federlein

Sun Microsystems


Sally Fuger

AIAG


Matthew MacKenzie
XML Global


Farrukh Najmi

Sun Microsystems


Nikola Stojanovic
Individual member


1. Minute taker:

· Kathryn Breininger

2. Approval of minutes from last meeting:

· Approved
3. Cooperating Registries proposal – any questions?
· No questions. 
4. Iterative Queries proposal – any questions?
· No questions.
5. Event Notification – any questions?
· No questions.
6. REST proposal – any questions?
· No questions.
7.   Content-based Query – any questions?
· No questions.  As a side note, Farrukh has implemented Content-based Query in the ebxmlrr open source registry.  There were no backward compatibility issues in an implementation done in a V2.1 registry. (see Farrukh’s 9/3/2002 e-mail for details).

8.   Other Issues:

· Kathryn reported that a continental breakfast and light lunch will be provided during the face-to-face meeting.
· There was some discussion about publicizing the V.3.0 prior to the OASIS Membership review cycle.  Kathryn will work with OASIS PR to publicize the V.3.0 once the specs have been approved as Registry TC specs.  We anticipate this TC approval during October, and are hoping to have a full 30 day general public review period to enable us to resolve comments prior to submitting to OASIS for review and vote.
· We discussed the possibility of making some of the features in the specs optional, and others required, since it was recognized that some companies may not need or want all options.  Kathryn encouraged this discussion to continue on the list so that all TC members could participate in the discussion.
· Suresh has received no responses to his initial request, posted in July, to solicit use cases for security.  This document was intended to gather information for security requirements and to prioritize needs for security features.  Suresh was encouraged to prepare a proposal based on his understanding of use cases and user needs, and submit that to the TC for review and voting for inclusion in V. 3.0.  He will try to draft a proposal in the next two weeks.
· Farrukh had responded to an e-mail note from Jasmine Jang from KIEC, and will be sending the e-mail string to the TC.  Jasmine was suggesting a white paper to help implementers understand how to implement the cooperating registries features of version 3.0.
9.   Next meeting:

· September 19, 2002, 1:30 PM PST, 4:30 PM EST.
